Tiny Steps
Tiny steps have had a great time
this week exploring different
shadows in our Dark den, making
potions and showing off their
balancing skills during soft play.
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This week Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-
Gate had their very own class
museum to celebrate all of their
learning on the history of
communication! We have learnt so
much and leved having a go with
the typewriter!

Spanish:

Y5 and Y6 have been reading
longer paragraphs in Spanish
about rooms in a Haunted
House and using this
information to draw and design
their houses.

PE:

This week Mr Robinson has been
working collaboratively with the
K52 classes to encourage all
children to be active in leading
lunchtime activities for the other
children. He is in the process of
selecting and recruiting Sports
Leaders to help lead lunchtime
games alongside the MSAs.

This week we have learnt all about Rosa Parks and have been truly
inspired by her part in the civil rights movement. As a result, we created a
class charter to represent our rights in school. We all have the right to be
safe, to be treated fairly and to be able to learn. The children drew pictures
to show what we could do to ensure these rights are being upheld.

Nessgate:
This week Year 2 explored the life

of Rosa Parks, learnt how to keep
safe online, carved our class
pumpkin and created some rather
spooky looking Halloween crafts!

This week we have travelled back
in time to Roman times and have
become Roman soldiers. We have
written diaries and explored what
impact they had on our home city

York.

Gillygate
Gillygate have been working really
hard at home this week. They have
created their own Renoir still life
masterpieces and and have created
some amazing Roman buildings.
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Micklegate
This week, Micklegate have been
exploring the abstract art of Wassily
Kandinsky and how emotions can be
represented using colour. We are
creating calming paintings for our
homes. We are getting to know the
new characters, Beowulf and Grendel
in our English work.

Stonegate:

Year 6 have worked incredibly hard
this week. They have shown great
perseverance and determination as
they have had to complete the SATs
tests for reading, maths and Spag!
They are proud of their scores and
are now ready to look for ways to
improve them ready for after half
term.

Keep going Year 6, you can do it -
from the Year 6 Teaching Team!

ERP

ERP3 have been completing lots of fun
and spooky activities about Autumn and
Halloween this week including a signs of
Autumn hunt, decorating pumpkins and
making toilet roll monsters. In ERP2 we
enjoyed reading a spooky story and
deciding on the Halloween monster that
lived behind the door. For our remote
learning, the children have been busy
completing 20 and 3D shape hunts
around their house and describing them
to a family member.




